Attachment J—Reminder Email
Dear X,

Thank you for your participation in the Vector Program Control Program Performance and Improvement
Initiative, provided by the Public Health Foundation (PHF) and Centers for Disease Control and
Prevention (CDC). This email serves as a reminder that your Environmental Public Health Performance
Standards Self-Assessment (see attached) should be emailed to Micaela Kirshy (MKirshy @phf.org) by
October 17, 2014.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact either Micaela Kirshy
(MKirshy @phf.org), Project Manager for Performance Management and Quality Improvement at PHF, or
Justin Gerding (JGerding@cdc.gov), Environmental Health Officer at CDC.

We look forward to assisting with assessment and improvement of your vector control program.
Thank you for your partnership,

Micaela Kirshy
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